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The Tybee Island Development Authority/Main Street Program offers the opportunity for individuals to purchase a 
Memorial Plaque for City benches located downtown.   
 

Each bench can be memorialized with a permanent memorial plaque, becoming an enduring show of appreciation to 
Tybee’s heritage.   To purchase your plaque please complete the form below and return it with payment to the 
Development Authority/Main Street Executive Director at City Hall.   Bench reservations are based on availability and first 
come, first served.  All donations are tax deductible. 
 

Name of donor _______________________________________________ 

Street Address __________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip ____________________________________________________ 

Phone _________________________   Email __________________________ 

Amount Enclosed __________________________________________________ 

Please mail form with payment to:  Development Authority/Main Street Program,  
P.O. Box 2749 Tybee Island, GA 31328 

OR  
Deliver to the Development Authority/Main Street Office in City Hall, REF: Bench Plaque 

 

 
 

 
 

Text for Memorial Plaque 

 
(Please circle choice)  In honor of or In memory of: -------------------------------------------------------------------------------- Line 1 

 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- Line 2 
 
 

 

 Note: Two lines are allowed on each plaque.  12 – 17 characters maximum are available.  Each space is equal 
to one character.  Text is subject to acceptance review. 

 Delivery / Installation may take approximately 6 – 8 weeks.   
 

PLEASE CIRCLE ONE 
■ Existing Bench $1,229.75 ■ New Bench $2,294 

(Proceeds will go towards continued efforts to “Keep Tybee Tidy” with additional trash receptacles and other aesthetical 
improvements throughout the Main Corridor as deemed necessary by the Program’s Design Committee.) 

 

Please direct questions to Chantel Morton, Executive Director @ 912-472-5071. 
Thank you. 


